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APRIL 25 MEETING TO DISCUSS SPOUSAL
CONSENT REQUIREMENTS

April 12, 1994 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE NO. 15-94 RE: APRIL 25 MEETING TO DISCUSS
SPOUSAL CONSENT REQUIREMENTS

As we previously advised, the
Internal Revenue Service has requested comments concerning spousal consent forms in
Notice 94-23, a copy of which is attached. The Institute has scheduled a meeting to discuss
the industry's response on Monday, April 25 at 10:00 a.m. in the David Silver Conference
Room at the Institute's offices at 1401 H Street, N.W. in Washington. Please contact
Barbara Johnson at (202) 326-5836 if you will be able to attend. Kathy D. Ireland Associate
Counsel - Pension Attachment
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